
Pre-Kindergarten News March 2018

Reminders

What We’re Learning

What’s In Store…

Students will continue our 
Letter People Curriculum with the 
letters R, Z, and I  and  our 
interdisciplinary unit of study on 
Water.

We look forward to meeting 
with you during Parent/Teacher 
conferences to review your child’s 
progress.

Reading/Writing:  Our students have 
been introduced to the letters N, W, P, H, M 
,A, B, K, D, F, O, C, E, Y, G, T, S.   We have 
learned about the sounds each of these 
letters make and things that begin with 
these letters. This month we will learn 
about the letters R, Z  and  I .  We continue 
to work on writing letters and working on 
writing our names.
Math:  We have learned about adding and 
the addition sign (+), the equals sign (=) 
and counting “How many all together”.  We 
will continue practicing adding using 
different manipulatives.  We will learn 
about graphs and how graphs show us 
information.
 Science: We will begin our 
Interdisciplinary Unit on Water.  During this 
unit we will explore where we find water 
and the changes in water like ice and snow. 
 We will experiment with objects to find out 
how they are affected by water and why 
some items sink or float. We will end our 
unit with learning how water helps living 
things.
Social Studies: We are learning about 
solutions for the social challenges we 
sometimes have in school like sharing, 
taking turns, keeping our hands to 
ourselves.  We are learning to use solutions 
cards to help us develop strong social skills. 
 
Color/Shape:  This month, we will focus 
on the color Pink and the shape Oval.  

 No School for Pre-k 
Wednesday, March 7th 
Teacher Professional Development

 Thursday, March 15th Parent 
Teacher Conferences/Dismissal at 
11:30am

March 30- April 6 
    No School/Spring Break

Monday, April 9th  School 
is Open

S

Sheets and blankets 
are sent home every 
other Friday to be 
washed.  In addition, 
please ensure your 
child has a fitted 
crib sheet and/or 
blanket for rest 
time.  

Homework should be 
completed and 
returned on 
Mondays.

Please label all 
clothes.

Breakfast is from 
7:45 AM to 8:15 
AM

Parent Teacher Conferences

Parent Teacher Conferences 
will be held on Thursday, 
March 15th.  We will be 
sending a sign up sheet for 
you to select a time to meet 
with us.  We look forward to 
meeting with you to discuss 
your child’s progress. 

Important Dates
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